
  

 
 
 
 
 
26 September 2014 
 
Mr Tim Butcher 
Low Pay Commission 
6th Floor 
Victoria House 
Southampton Row 
London 
WC1B 4AD 
 
Dear Mr Butcher 
 
I write in response to your invitation to make a submission to your consultation on the NMW. 
 
I am an employer of 12 staff including those with warehouse, office admin and driving responsibilities, 
which fall in the lower end of the pay scale. 
 
I am fully in support of increasing the NMW substantially, which would improve the quality of life of 
thousands of households and also have the benefit of increasing consumer spending, helping to drive 
the economic recovery faster. 
 
We have experienced many years of difficult economic conditions, but now is the time with an 
improving economy, to increase the real value of the NMW significantly for everyone’s advantage and 
benefit. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

Phil Boyman 

 
 
Phil Boyman 
Director  
 


